
To C C S D Customers: 

A Board Meeting wi l l not be held in December 
due to the holiday schedule. 

Bus iness items wi l l be addressed at the 
Regular Board Meeting in J a n u a r y 2023. 

The Cuyama C S D Board and Staff w ish you 
al l a safe and happy holiday season. 

Thank you for your support during this past 
year. The District looks forward to serving 
the community in the new year. 

Best Wishes, 

Viv ian Vickery 

General Manager 


